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My husband and I are retirees who are “on the edge” of being able to live in Oregon due to 
its lack of financial future.  We and quite a number of our friends will actively seek out other 
states which are friendlier economically than Oregon. If the “cap and trade” bill is passed, 
you will see a wave of immigration out of the state which will increase as the effects of the 
bill ruin our economy.

We only pray for our legislators to walk out again when the time of voting comes along just 
like last year!

Nicholas and Christine Simone


